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Circular No. GHPS/KB/081(A)                                                                   02/09/2025 

 

  

 

Dear Parent, 

 
Please note, on account of Teachers’ day celebration on Friday, 

5th September 2025, school will not be functional for students of 

Classes Nursery to V. However, Classes VI to XII will come as 

usual in the morning and leave the school at 10.45 a.m. 

 

You are requested to make necessary arrangements to collect 

your ward from the school at 10.45 a.m. on 5th September 2025. 

 

 

With regards, 

 

GHPS KAROL BAGH                                                                   

    


